

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

July 28, 2017

The Honorable Dean Heller United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Heller:

I am responding to your letter of June 19, 2017. I, too, am appreciative of our recent opportunity to meet, which allowed me to hear your views on matters of mutual interest. It is my hope that you would not hesitate to call on me to respond in the future.

Responses to your follow-up questions are enclosed. If I may provide any further information, please contact me or have your staff contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776.

Sincerely,

Kristine L. Svinicki

Enclosure: As stated